October 1, 2001

Scott A Brewer, P.E.
Director, Environmental Management Division
By direction of the Commanding General

Dear Sir.

I would like to thank you for the copies of the water sampling I requested. The letter I received with the copies stated that the copies were from 1969 to 1985. The copies started at 1977 and went to 1985. However, there were none from 1969 to 1976. When can I expect copies for those years? I assume there are records for those years since your letter said you were sending copies for that time period.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Darry Palmer

Gary Palmer

67-76

CLW 00000003477